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CIRCULAR

Subject: - MASTER’'S PROGRAM IN ECONOMIC AND PUBLIC POLICY (PEPP)

Graduate School of Business Sciences, Humanities and Social Science,
University of Tsukuba, Japan has invited applications for “Program in Economic and
Public Policy (PEPP)” for the year 2025-27. World Bank'/ Asian Development Bank
Scholarship Admission application window will open from October 1% to November 15"
later this year and General Admission application window (for self-funded, JICA and
MEXT candidates) opening slightly later from December 2™ to January 17",

2. The objective of PEPP is to provide, within a 24-months timeframe, the
training and necessary skills for the conception, design and implementation of
development policies, Our focus is on International Development with a trans-
disciplinary approach to the economic and social problems of developing and transition
countries.

3. Details of admission requirements and scholarship eligibility criteria can be
found on admission page http:/pepp.hass.tsukuba.ac.jp/admission/. For further
information and questions please contact the PEPP Admission office via

Email:wbgsp@dpipe.tsukuba.ac.|p.

4. Interested officers of Finance Division who fulfill the eligibility criteria are
requested to furnish their nominations duly recommended by the AFS/head of the their
respective Wing QA-1 section by 13.9.2024 After seeking approval from FTC the
officers may apply online directly using email or website of PEPP as mentioned above.

Note:- “In addition to the eligibility criteria specified for a training, all officers who are
working on contract basis/fixed pay package or having less than two years continuous
government service or less than three months of service in Finance Division or against
whom disciplinary proceedings/inquiry is in progress, may need not apply”

adiha Rafique

Section officer (QA-I)
Ph: 9208523
All Officers (BS-17 & above) Finance Division, Islamabad.
Finance Division’s U.0.No.2 (3)/QA-1/2024, dated: 19.8.2024

Copy to:-

>  Webmaster, with the request to upload the circular for information on Finance
Division’s website.




